YALE UNIVERSITY NEW HAVEN, CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

The President, Fellows, and Faculty of Yale University

accept with pleasure the invitation of the Trustees and Faculty of the Polytechnic Institute of Puerto Rico to be represented at the celebration of the twenty-fifth anniversary of its foundation, the service of commemoration in honor of the founder and retiring president, and the inauguration of the president-elect, to be held from February twenty-sixth to March second, nineteen hundred and thirty-seven. They have asked

Reverend Philo Walker Drury, D.D. B.A. Yale 1898, M.A. 1901

to convey their cordial greetings and best wishes.

